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 Where the Sun Never Sets on Learning 

August 28, 2014 
 

Dates to Remember 
 

August 29 No School 

            Professional Development 

September 1 No School- Holiday 

September 2 & 3 Aimes Web       

                Testing 

September 12 Through the Wall 

                Fundraiser 

September 17 Early Release 

September 23 School Pictures 

October 1  Addition Opens 
 
 

Phone Numbers: 

Mrs. Allen -376 -6772 
Ms. Foster– TBA 

Mrs. Beesley – 357-6462 

Mr. Sidelinger – 376-6776 

Mrs. Darnell – 357-4844 

Mrs. MacDonald – 373-6774 

Mrs. Olsen – 357-6772 

Mrs. Tro. – 357-3733 

Mrs. Menzia – 357-6784 
 

Lost and Found 

Please encourage your 

children to check the Lost 

and Found. It’s amazing 

how fast the Lost and Found 

accumulates. 

 

Head Lice  

Sadly, the head lice have re-

surfaced. Please encourage 

your children to not share 

hats. It’s a really great idea 

to put students’ coats and 

jackets in the dryer each 

night. The lice don’t like the 

heat. 
 

 

 

No School 

Schools will not be in 

session tomorrow. All 

School District staff will be 

participating in professional 

development. 

 

No school on Monday due 

to the holiday.  Have a great 

four day weekend! 

 

Innisbrook 
 

Materials for the Innisbrook 

fundraiser are coming home 

today. The sale starts today 

and ends on September 18. 

Parents enter the orders 

online. If you cannot enter 

them online, bring in your 

orders to the office no later 

than September 17 and Ms. 

Cherry will help you.  

You can also ask your out-

of-state friends and family 

to order online. Our school 

number is 122345.  Please 

no door-to-door sales.  All 

profits will be divided out 

among the classrooms for 

teachers to use for field trips 

and class projects. The class 

that sells the most will earn 

a $200 bonus. The second 

place class will earn an 

extra $100. 

 

 

 

 

Midnight Sun Fun Run 

Midnight Sun will be 

holding a Fun Run on 

September 6 at 2:00 with 

the starting line at Wasilla 

High School. Registration 

forms need to be to the 

office as soon as possible. 

Our amazing race 

coordinator is busy 

organizing the race. 

We are in need of some 

donations for the Fun Run.  

Please bring these items to 

the office no later than 

September 3. (See the 

attached blue sheet.)  
 

APC Meeting 

Our next APC Meeting will 

be Thursday, September 18 

at 6:00.  All parents are 

welcome to attend. Your 

attendance at the meeting 

counts as 

volunteer/involvement 

hours. 
 

Aimes Web Testing 

As mandated by the school 

District, all students in 

grades K-3 will be 

participating in the Aimes 

Web testing on September 2 

and 3. These tests are given 

on an individual basis and 

serve as a data point for 

reading instruction. 


